
Heather Higgins
Jefferson 
LD 174
Dear community members,
 I support LD 174 to restore religious exemptions to Immunization requirements. The 
religious exemption is based on the first amendment, the right to freely hold and 
exercise religious beliefs.
There are only five states in this country that don’t have religious exemptions. As a 
Christian family, we’ve found it devastating that we don’t have a choice if we want 
our children to go to public school.
I strongly ask you to please bring back our religious exemptions and that LD 174 
ought to pass.         Thank you


